
Greetings from Atlanta!

To increase bilateral SMART trade between U.S. and Finland, the Chamber of Eco 
Commerce, in partnership with Consulate General of Finland New York, Finnish 
American Chamber of Commerce New York, and Finnish American Chamber of 
Commerce Southeast, will host Investing in SMART Innovation Business roundtable, 
Monday, May 22, 2017  from 5:00PM to 7:30PM in New York City.

This  international business roundtable will attract Leaders from Business, Government, 
NGO, Academia, and Non-Profits, to discuss bilateral trade and investment 
opportunities.  

Please join us  to share and learn, and to meet International Business Leaders and 
Investors seeking to enter or expand their business in the SMART market.

All participants will be invited to SMART Trade Mission to Finland, September 3-7, 2017. 

This  event is by invitation only. Food and beverages will be served. Please RSVP by 
May 10, 2017: Minna.LeVine@ChamberofEcoCommerce.com 

Limited seating, first come. 

I look forward to seeing you May 22, 2017 in New York City!

Minna LeVine
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